## WAREHAM RECYCLING COMMITTEE MEETING

## **OCTOBER 9, 2014**

Jennifer Gady, Chairman of the Recycling Committee called the meeting to order on Thursday October at 7:04 PM.

Members present were Wanda Savary, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell, Cory Harunkiewicz, Jack Dixon, and Jennifer Gady.

The Committee approved past secretary's reports from April and June. The September report was also approved as written.

The Treasurer's report showed a balance of \$1890.08 in the Revolving Fund. The balance in the Levine Fund is \$4715.59. The treasurer's report was approved as presented. There was a payment made from the Covanta Fund for smoke detectors. The balance in this fund is \$1039.07.

Marilyn Russell, Recycling Coordinator, reported that she had approached the Town Accountant to suggest that we combine the Covanta Fund with the Revolving Fund but this will not be allowed. Earl will be meeting with the accountant next week to discuss the possibility of combining the gift monies that we have.

Marilyn also presented the Recycling Committee's Report for the Annual Town Report. All members praised the report and harbor the hope that the town will recognize the meaningful work we do at the Center. Thank you for your hard work, Marilyn.

Under new business, Jack suggested that we investigate the idea of purchasing some bumper stickers that promote recycling and that we sell them at the center. This is under consideration.

The meeting adjourned at 7:47 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Chairman

ATTEST.

TOWN CLERK